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Oregon’s wildlife action plans are to maintain healthy fish and wildlife populations, 

sorely needed because many species are in trouble, particularly including nearly 300 

“species of greatest conservation need.” HB 2977,“1% for Wildlife” is cost effective 

and will critically increase funding to meet these goals, generating about $30 million a 

year to help Oregon’s most vulnerable fish and wildlife.  


